OiIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
AZTEG, NEW MEXICO

July €, 1961

R, L. Bayless
Box 1541
Farmington, Yeu Mexico

Dear Str:

We have received coples of Federal Notice of Intention to Drill, along
with FPorm C-128 on your #1 Betsy well located 471 fset from the South
line and 666 feet from the West line of Section 29-2N-1X.

This well i{s located om a partial section containing, according to cur
calculations, 24.3 acres. We are, therefore, correcting your plats to

show thot the well has dedi{cated 24.3 acreas. Iy, after securing production,
you are desirous of Jorming a larpger unft for this well it will be necessary
that a non-gstandard unit be formed after hearing. It would appear that

the most feasible way to do this would be to combine the two partial yeeties
in the south end of this sectton to form a unit of 43.6 acres. ihia

would then leave two standard yorties on the west side of the aection.

Iy you have any questfons regarding the above, please contact us.

Youre very truly

Emery €. Arnold
Supervisor, District #3

BCA ks

cct: 0i]1 Conservation Commission
Santa Fe, New Mexico



